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A message from your Shire President Cr Paul Omodei

Rea Park and Collier Street Precinct Redevelopment

A major redevelopment of the Rea Park and Collier Street
recreational grounds is in the early planning stages. The
vision for the precinct is to transform the existing multi-use
reserve into a premier level facility catering for high level
sporting events, in addition to regular club usage and non-
sporting events such as the annual Warren District
Agricultural Show. The redeveloped precinct is to
accommodate regional sporting carnivals and competitions
that require multiple sporting fields and draw large crowds.
The MRCR project consists of a large number of project
components, including a new pavilion, upgraded sporting
fields, new flood lighting, car parking, landscaping, power
upgrade, etc.

The project, to be undertaken in four stages, is expected to
span up to five years, with the planning and design stage
aiming to make the project “shovel ready”.

Workshops have been held with current stakeholders and a
community consultation forum will be held on 17 May 2021
with a community survey to follow.

Annual Hard Waste Collection

The annual hard waste collection is taking place this month.
This annual service is provided by the Shire for landowners
who receive a regular weekly kerbside collection service.
Hard waste is defined as furniture and other household
goods. In the interest of safety we ask that you only place
your items on the kerb the week before your collection date.

AUSTRALIAN HERITAGE FESTIVAL
PROGRAM

18 APRIL - 19 MAY 2021

Get a unique look into the Park and its museums during the Australian
Heritage Festival. With a range of special events, tours and exhibitions on
offer, there's something for everyone!

HERITAGE
FESTIVAL

for details and bookings visit
www.manjimupheritagepark.com.au

MANJIMUP REA PARK & COLLIER

STREET REDEVELOPMENT

Community Consultation Forum

Monday 17 May 2021

5.30pm to 7.30pm

Manjimup Wellness & Respite Centre
1A Edwards Street

New Aged Care Facility for Manjimup

following the signing of a 42 year lease

agreement between the Shire of Manjimup

and Baptistcare. Part of the former Warren

District Hospital site, the vacant land is

20,147m? and will serve as a brand new modern aged care
facility replacing “Moonya Residential Care” which
Baptistcare have operated since 2001.

The provision of a modern aged care facility so close to the
Manjimup Hospital will better serve the needs of the
community. Relocation of the facility to adjoin the Warren
Health Service may open up service sharing opportunities
whilst also reducing the need to call on the local volunteer
ambulance service to undertake patient transfers between
the hospital and the facility .

The new high aged care facility will now enter the planning
phase and is hoped to be completed by 2024.

Sculpture in the Vines

Congratulations to Paul Fontanini, Carnage Creations, who
recently won the Shire of Manjimup and Pemberton Arts
Group Acquisitive Art Prize, for his piece “Looking to the
Future, Remembering the Past”, at the Annual Pemberley
Sculptures in the Vine Exhibition. Paul’s creation is striking,
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Council Meetings

The next Ordinary Meeting of the Manjimup Shire
Council will be held in the Council Chambers, Cnr
Rose and Brockman Streets, Manjimup.

The meeting commences at 5.30pm on Thursday, 6
May 2021. Copies of the agenda are available the
Tuesday prior to the meeting via the Shire website, at
any library within the Shire of Manjimup or the
Administration Office.

The Shire of Manjimup recommends attendance from
members of the public only if they have essential
matters to discuss due to COVID-19 restrictions.

Council Meeting Dates 2021

6 May

Manjimup

9 September | Walpole

27 May

Manjimup

30 September | Manjimup

17 June

Northcliffe

21 October Manjimup

the Shire is yet to decide where to exhibit the piece.

Until next time stay well and safe....Paul

Paul Fontanini, Carnage
Creations, with his award
winning sculpture
Looking to the Future,
Remembering the Past

8 July

Manjimup

18 November | Manjimup

29 July

Manjimup

16 December | Manjimup

19 August

Manjimup

A
SHIRE OF
MaNTIMUR.

The Shire of Manjimup provides a free annual
hard waste collection service.

+This service is only available to domestic
properties which have an existing regular
kerbside rubbish bin collection service.

+The service will collect:
Old furniture, televisions, stereos,

mattresses, carpet, lino and other
household hard waste, air-

conditioners and other whitegoods.
+Refrigerators and freezers MUST have
doors completely removed before being
placed on the verge.
+The service will NOT collect:
general domestic waste (food scraps etc)
asbestos
gas cylinders, other hazardous materials
green waste (lawn clippings or tree limbs)
liquid waste (oils, paints, chemicals etc)

building materials (cement, bricks, rubble,
renovation discards, fluro light tubes)

crates, pallets, shopping trolleys
vehicle tyres or batteries
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Waste Management

Annual Vergeside Hard Waste Collection

May 2021

Hard waste collections start:

from
Monday 10/05/21

Manjimup, Deanmill,
Jardee & Palgarup

Northcliffe, Windy Harbour,
Pemberton, Browns Road,
Quinninup & Walpole

from
Monday 17/05/21

Questions? Contact the Shire of Manjimup
Waste Management Officer on 9771 7777

+ Please put your items out on your verge not more
than one week before your town’s collection start
date.

+ Please do not put items out after the Monday
start date for collection in your town as it may not
be collected, possibly resulting in a litter
infringement and fine.

Please ensure your hard waste does not obstruct
the footpath for pedestrians or lines of sight for
drivers.

Each household’s waste items must be placed
only on their own section of verge; households
shall not add their waste to another property’s
verge area.

A maximum of 3 cubic metres (1m x 1m x 3m)
may be collected per property. Properties with
more than 3 cubic metres will have to make
private arrangements to have their waste
removed. Items longer than 2m will not be
collected.

Browsing hard waste on the verge is not
essential and therefore is contrary to Western
Australia’s COVID-19 Public Health
Emergency Declaration.

Because of the risk of spreading the COVID-19
virus, the removal of any item from vergeside
hard waste by a third party is strictly

prohibited.
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Manjimup Libraries
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SESSIONS BEGIN:

Northeliffo Library — Monday, 19 April a 10am
Pemberton Library — Thursday, 22 April & 10am

|

Walpole Library — Friday, 23 April a 10am
Manjimup Library -- Friday, 23 April a10.30am

14 May to'19 Juné 2021

An original exhibition featuring the Manjimup Art Prize work of seven
artists exhibited alongside one of their more contemporary works

Shire Bulletins can be viewed on the Shire website: www.manjimup.wa.gov.au/shirebulletin




